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Date:   2nd April 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
I trust you and your family are well during these difficult times. 
 
We are very conscious of the adverse impact COVID-19 is having on the world at large, and our thoughts and 
prayers are with those affected. We are also conscious of the economic and financial impact that the global 
shutdown has caused on so many, including our own families. 
 
I can assure you that the Principal and the entire staff team are still dedicated and working hard to continue 
to deliver high quality education for your children, and that their commitment to the school has not been 
phased by the ongoing crisis. Our staff are, and will remain our key asset, and we will stand by them now and 
in the future.  Their wellbeing is important to us and I have made sure that none of them are financially 
impacted by this. 
 
The School Board feels a huge personal commitment and responsibility to our School community, which is 
also driven by the same commitment that the UAE leaders have been providing to the nation. 
 
Today I have approved a 20% discount for term 3 fees, which I hope, as part of the AAESS School community, 
will bring some relief to all.   
 
I am very proud of the passion, dedication and resilience shown by our teachers, students and families. Please 
keep safe and look after the well-being of your families. 
 
 
Thank you for choosing to educate your children at Al Ain English Speaking School.  I wish you good health 
and hope to see normal services resumed as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mohammed Al Ghussein 
Chairman 
 
 
 


